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As a new realtor, I'm really concerned by growing inequality we are witnessing in real 

time in terms of access to affordable housing. We talk so much about how to repair 

the harm that's been done in our state over generations--this is a tangible way to do 

it. There's no reason why top earners should continue to receive this subsidy. 

Increased access to housing will serve everyone.  


